
(262) 652-4400
hospicealliance.org

Please join us for...

Planting Memories
Children, teens, and their adult chaperones from the 
community are invited to Hospice Alliance’s garden to paint 
and plant a small flowerpot in honor of a loved one lost.

Join us for this fun and meaningful activity, plus refreshments, 
music, and community. 

Thursday, August 14
5:30 - 6:30 pm
Hospice Alliance Garden
10220 Prairie Ridge Blvd.
Pleasant Prairie, WI

Please RSVP by Tuesday, August 12 to 
Bereavement at (262) 652-4482 x 1268 
or bereavement@hospicealliance.org.


